
 

December 30, 2014 

Marlene H. Dortch  

Secretary  

Federal Communications Commission  

445 Twelfth Street, SW  

Washington, DC 20554 

Re: IBFS File No. SAT-MOD-20141210-00127 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Hughes Network Systems, LLC supplements the above-referenced application to reflect 

the following correction in the stockholders owning of record and/or voting 10 percent or more 

of the voting stock of EchoStar Corporation (“EchoStar”). 

As of December 10, 2014, Putnam Investments LLC (“Putnam”), a Canadian company 

located at One Post Office Square, Boston, MA 02102, holds approximately 11.57% of the 

equity interest and approximately 2.17% of the voting interest of EchoStar.
1
 

Other 10 percent or greater stockholders of EchoStar identified in the above-referenced 

application, along with their reported equity and voting interests, remain substantially the same.  

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned.  

Sincerely,  

/s/ Jennifer A. Manner 

Jennifer A. Manner 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

 

cc:  Stephen Duall (FCC) 

                                                      
1
 Information provided is based on Putnam’s SEC filings.   


